TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)

March1, 2019

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch met today for the monthly luncheon at the Golden Corral located at East 71st Street and South Mingo Road in Tulsa. There was a total of 20in attendance.

Present werePat O'Brien, Bernie & Renee Baldwin, Jim & Betty Haynes, Clyde Jones, Tommy Manning, Robert & Marilyn Musgrove, Fred & Peggy Pitezel, John & Teresa Broostin, Ken & Doree Broostin, Larry & Joanna Potts, Geoffrey Alexander, Sharon Eimen, and Shirley Pense.

Several are interested in making a trip to Shamrock, TX over the St. Patrick's Day weekend of March 15th to 17th with weather/temperature being an important factor. We will make an announcement as those dates get closer regarding the status of this trip. Irv and Shirley Pence have a hunting operation outside of Shamrock which has a meeting room and several RV hookups which they would make available to us.

Also, an April trip is planned for Copan Lake. More information on this at next month's luncheon.

Teresa and John would like the group to plan a trip to Lake McMurtry when the weather gets warmer.

Happenings!!

- Pat and Susan are excited about the arrival of a new grandchild soon.
- Geoffrey and Peggy are also expecting the arrival of a new grandchild.
- Larry and Joanna made another trip to Austin to visit Joanna's sister.
- Betty has been enjoying her new massage chair.
- We were glad that Renee and Bernie could be at the luncheon today.
- Shirley and Irv have a new family member, Jenni, who is 'mostly' Bichon. Will their other dog, Katie, appreciate this new addition to the family?
- Doree brought pictures of the completed barn apartment remodel.
- Ken will be undergoing some more medical tests.
- Peggy Pitezel is planning a girls' get together in conjunction with a GMC workday that the guys are planning.

See you next month.

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch

GMC Classics/Tulsa link: http://gmcclassics.com/rallies/tulsa.html

Like us on Facebook - GMC Motorhome Tulsa